/ 4 @ Phone 886-5747

P.O. Box 1480

McKee Broadcasting Watertown, S. Dak. 57201

May 14, 1979

Bill Nittler

603 W. 1lst
McCook, NE 69001
Dear Bill,

Sorry we overlooked your letter last time. Apparently it was an oversight.
This is to confirm your report. The program details mentioned in your
letter did in fact air at the times you have listed.

Thank you for your interest. Apparently you have a powerful receiver, as
we are a 1000 WATT deytimer.

Sinc%;ely,
>
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David J. Law
Operations Manager

KSDR Radio
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‘Radio Wonderful’




